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Sports Relief – Look North 
 

Harry Gration, Amy Garcia and Paul the 
Weatherman are taking the Look North sofa on 
tour. They are visiting 50 locations around 
Yorkshire over eight days to raise money for 
Sports Relief.  
On Monday 19

th
 March they will be setting off 

from the Buttercross, outside St Giles Church at 
8.00am on the ‘Ponte to Pugneys’ leg of their 
challenge.  It would be fantastic if some of our 
parents and carers could be there with our pupils 
to support them as they start their challenge.  
They are asking if people could arrive at around 
7.45am. I do hope the weather forecast is wrong! 
 

 
 
Have a great weekend! 

Mr Grace 
 

 

Palm Sunday at All Saints 
Church Pontefract 

 

Sunday 25th March at 10.00am 
 

With the Bishop of Leeds Presiding. 
There is also a real visiting Donkey from the 

Donkey Sanctuary offering rides after the service. 

 
  

Sports Relief 

Next Friday, 23rd March, is Sports Relief. After 
speaking to several parents please do not go 
out and buy anything especially for the day. If 
your child has no sporty clothing, they can 
come in their ‘normal’ clothes. However, your 
children will be taking part in sporty activities 
throughout the day so they will need the 
appropriate footwear. 

 

Headteacher Award Winners 
 

Jungle Saplings  - Liani H 
For always being an enthusiastic and eager learner. 

Forest Saplings  - Varya S 
For having a much improved attitude and trying very 

hard with her learning. 
Sycamores – Laura M 

A great improvement in reading and writing. She has 
become a super member of year 1 with a smiley 

attitude. 
Pines – Lily T 

For always trying her best in everything that she 
does. 

Hollies – Ellie W 
For writing an excellent persuasive letter to Miss 

Trunchbull. 
Willows – Courtney C 

For always putting her hand up and trying hard in 
lessons. 

Hawthorns – Adam B 
For showing a fantastic attitude in his maths lessons 

and making huge steps in fractions. 
Maples – Kye B 

For trying hard to have a positive week in all 
subjects. Well done Kye – Keep smiling! 

Palms – Martha M 
For working so hard in all subjects. Martha listens 

attentively and always tries her best. She has made 
amazing progress this year! 

Oaks –  Matthew A 
Matthew is always enthusiastic about school life – he 

has such a positive attitude and always makes me 
smile. 
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